Texas Department of Transportation

November 5, 2019

City of Pflugerville

Attn: Transportation Department
100 E. Main Street

Pflugerville, Texas 78691

Termination of Multiple Use Agreement
Travis County

FM 1825

Sidewalk

Recent guidance from TxDOT Legal Department determined Muitiple Use Agreements are no longer
required for sidewalks as they are covered under existing Municipal Maintenance Agreements which
regulate public sidewalks on State ROW.

To streamline the duplicate coverage, the State is terminating the current MUA in place. Please find
attached Form 2528 Termination of Multiple Use Agreements. Please have it signed and return to
us. Once we receive and process, a copy will be returned to you.

To complete the process, the City will need to include a Resolution for the Terminations. If you have
multiple locations for sidewalks, you can include them all in the same resolution. Form 2528 will
need to be completed for each location, however.

If you have any questions or concerns you can contact me at 512 832-7261 or by email at
mlynn.mckeethan@txdot.gov.

Sincerely,
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M'Lynn McKeethan
Contract Specialist

Attachment

Cc: Victor Vargas
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